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Council governance  
 
Over the past year the Council has put in place a number of changes to facilitate good governance.   
 
These are as follows; 
 

(i) Council member self-appraisal and feedback system 
 

(ii) Committee self – evaluation  
 

(iii) New format for strategic discussions at Council meetings 
 
The Council agreed that each new process should be piloted and evaluated to review its effectiveness. 
 
The pilot for each process has been completed.   A paper outlining the results of the pilot is attached.   
 
The following are a list of questions which each group make wish to consider when reviewing each process.   
  
 
  Questions for consideration 
  
  What do you feel that this adds to good governance of the HPC? 
 
  What did you find useful about this exercise?   
 
  How could it be improved?   
 
   
 
    
 


